ANRCETI warned other six companies against non-compliance with rules for use of numbering resources  
The National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI – www.anrceti.md) warned companies „Sun Communications”,  „Bastina Radog”, „Eurostock”, „Voix Group”, „Tehnobridge M” and „Alit” against non-compliance with the rules of numbering resource use, set forth in the  Regulations on Numbering plan Administration and Management. 

According to the Regulations, providers of electronic communications networks and/or services are liable to submit to the Agency, yearly before January 31, reports on the use of numbering resources during the previous year. In early February the Agency reminded the afore-mentioned providers of their obligation to report and established February 15 a deadline. However, the concerned providers ignored the requirement.
The letters of warning issued by the Agency inform the addressees of applicable sanctions, in accordance with the law, for failing to duly report before the deadline. As the law provides for such cases, the Agency has the right to suspend licenses until the providers comply. Where this does not happen, the Agency is empowered to withdraw licenses.  
According to the Law on Electronic Communications, the numbering resources are scarce resources – the state’s public property. They are assigned by ANRCETI to providers of public electronic communications networks and services, through the procedure of license issuance authorizing the use of these resources. The providers are entitled to use the assigned numbering resources for their own needs or to re-assign them to their subscribers of other service-providing legal persons. On providers’ requests, in 2008, the Agency attributed over 778 thousand numbers.  
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